
INCREASE INDUSTRY 

PARTICIPATION IN THE 

ORLANDO SYSTEMS 

CONFERENCE



 Clarify the government industry portion of the 
conference to better emphasize the shorter evaluation 
and approval process that was in the 2015 Call for 
Papers

 Reissue the Call for Papers amended as above

 Add a third category of industry paper – 1 page abstract 
and 20 minute presentation

 Focus on practical experiences that employed System 
Engineering to produce a positive ROI oriented result

 Employ an extended submission process to draw more 
submissions

 Add and emphasize a Monday Tutorial/Workshop 
focusing on the practical application of Systems 
Engineering in Industry


